
CAUSE ADVISORY
CPRA - Information Request Submitted 

RE: Air Flow & Circulation in Enclosed Spaces

============================================

CUSD Employees, Parents, & Community Stakeholders,

Today, with the District's recommendation to reopen schools at 100% capacity, the attached 
information request has been submitted.  

Union leadership recognizes that changes to the CDC's distancing guidelines (from 6 feet to 3 feet) do 
not resolve critical mitigation concerns associated with airborne viral load in enclosed spaces.   If the 
District decides to reopen at 100% in the coming week/s, without further amending its air-circulation 
systems, it will likely increase the airborne viral load in any given classroom or enclosed space by at 
least a factor of 3.   

Union Leadership believes this detail requires further consideration before a full reopening has been 
thoroughly considered.  Therefore, the attached Public Request for Information has been submitted 
today.

We look forward to sharing the data upon its reception.

In Unity,

~ j. Hotchner * CAUSE President

==============

* C.A.U.S.E. - Yes We Can ! *


